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Crime and Community Safety Briefing Paper 

Bradford-on-Avon Community Area Board 

19th January 2011 
 

1. Neighbourhood Policing  
 

Current Priorities: 

 
Up-to-date details of the current news about Neighbourhood 

Policing Teams, including, profiles, priorities and forthcoming 
community consultation events can be found on the Wiltshire 

Police Website.  
 
: Visit the new and improved website at: www.wiltshire.police.uk   

 

Police Authority Representative 

  
Cllr. Paul Sample is the Wiltshire Police Authority member 

with the responsibility for the Bradford-on-Avon Community. 
He can be contacted via Wiltshire Police Authority ( 01380 

734022 or : http://www.wiltshire-pa.gov.uk/feedback.asp  
 

Team profile: 
 

Team Supervisor Town Centre Team 

 Sergeant Chris Hams Beat Manager – PC Martin Annetts 
     PCSO – Laura Humphreys 

 
Rural Team 

 Beat Manager – PC Martin Barrett 
 PCSO – Vicky Huntley 
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Special Constables Police Support Volunteers 
 Dave Lee   Margaret ASTELL 

      
 

 Team News: 

There have been no Team changes since the last Area Board 
Meeting.  

2. Comprehensive Spending Review 

Over the next 4-years the Wiltshire Police Authority’s annual 
budget of £108 million must be reduced by £15 million to 

meet governments spending cuts. It is the police authority’s 
responsibility to ensure that the police continue to provide an 

effective and efficient service across the whole of the Force 
area. A consultation exercise is no underway that will allow 

you to tell us which policing services you value most. I 

encourage as many people as possible to visit the Wiltshire 
Police Authority website to complete an on-line questionnaire:  

 
: http://www.wiltshire-pa.gov.uk 

 
I will also have available some hard copy questionnaires that 

can be completed at the Area Board for those who prefer not 
to use the internet. 

 
As a result of the cuts Wiltshire Police is likely to lose up to 

150 officers and up to 200 members of police staff. We are 
however committed to keeping officers on the streets and 

protecting the frontline as far as possible.  

 
3. Performance 

 
As this report was required to be submitted before the holiday 

period it has not been possible to provide up-to-date crime 
and ASB performance figures for this meeting. Normal service 

will be resumed for the next Area Board.  
 

 

 
David W Cullop 

     Sector Inspector     

   
           17/12/10 


